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ADJUSTMENT TO M/V BELLA DESGAGNÉS’ ITINERARY 

 

 

Rimouski, November 20, 2019 — Relais Nordik, operator of the coastal supply ship service for Anticosti Island 

and the Lower North Shore, announced today given the significant accumulated delay caused by the difficult 

weather conditions during the last two weeks, it has been decided that the current voyage will end in Sept-Îles 

and that, consequently, the M/V Bella Desgagnés will not be going to Rimouski. 

 

M/V Bella Desgagnés is scheduled to begin the next trip from Sept-Îles in the evening on Tuesday, 

November 26
th

. Goods shipped to or from Rimouski will be transported by the Company using alternative means 

of transportation. 

 

Under the circumstances, no sea passage to or from Rimouski will be sold for the stop that was scheduled for 

Monday, November 25. 

 

Customers are asked to follow the progress of M/V Bella Desgagnés by consulting the website 

http://position.desgagnes.com/rni.asp which will be updated regularly. The Company also invites all users to 

check with their local agent to determine the estimated times of arrival and departure in their port. 

 

The representatives of the Company mentioned that they will make every effort to minimize impact on their 

clients and return to the usual schedule as soon as possible. 
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